September 23, 2025

Notice to Vendors:
BULLETIN NUMBER 2
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ)
POLYGRAPH EXAMINATION SERVICES
RFSQ NUMBER 744-SH
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notify potential Vendors that answers to
questions received by the Department as part of the Questions and Answers process
have been released.
Please see Attachment 1 (Questions and Answers) to this Bulletin Number 2.
All other terms and conditions of the RFSQ remain unchanged and in full force and effect.

Should you have any questions, please contact:

Contract Analyst: Monica Castillo
Email: mdcastill@lasd.org



